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QUESTION 903 

Referring to the response to OC-574, Attachment 1, Page 11, Leak Data Summary - 
Year to Year Comparison, please update all lines of this table to include 2010 and 2011 
actual results. 

ANSWER 903 

Please refer to GasDistributionExpendituresAudit_DR_OverlandConsulting_025-
Q903Atch01.    
 
The table on page 11 of Attachment 1 to PG&E’s response to OC-574 was created to 
help understand the effect of the 2008 Leak Survey Operator Qualification (OQ) & 
Training and the Accelerate Leak Survey (ALS).  It was last updated in March of 2011 to 
reflect the completion of the ALS and included partial data from 2010.   In order to 
provide the requested update and include all 2010 and 2011 leak repair data, PG&E 
accessed its current leak repair database and generated a dataset to identify leak 
repairs by the categories indicated.  There could be an inconsistency in the process to 
develop the table due to a change in individual preparing the 2010 and 2011 dataset 
and analysis.  The table should be viewed as a close representation and not a 
numerically precise evaluation.   
 


